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Summit Noise Concerns Update

[At the October 6, 2021 Hospitals and Housing Committee, the following motion arising was carried:]

The Hospitals and Housing Committee recommends to the Capital Regional Hospital District Board:

1. To direct staff to conduct acoustic engineering work, up to an amount of $50,000, and report back.
2. And further engage with residents to hear their experiences and that the community be involved,
consulted and informed throughout the process moving forward.
(WA)
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